MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
October 2, 1975

Meeting of Parks & Recreation Commission was called to order at 7:45 p.m,

Members present were Chairman Lee Hansen, Ellis Watkins, Bruce Kent, Dellis Oliver,
John Lacy, and Al Phillips. Also present were Councilman Jack Ross and Sally Kruse,
Director of Swimming Pool,

Minutes for last meeting were read and approved.

Jack Ross discussed the situation concerning BOR labor money for County. Port
Orford had a great need for this and there is a good possibility this money will
be used there this year.

Jack Ross discussed the operation of the swimming pool. There is a possibility
the pool can be operated through October. Talked about the "bubble" for the
pool. After checking the installation in or near Klamath Falls, it is probably
not feasible for the pool here.

John Lacy MOVED that we order the playground equipment, seconded by Al Phillips.
Motion carried.

Jack Ross will check with Elmer Lee about setting elevation and location of
restrooms in Easy Manor Park. As soon as location is set, then he will contact
Mr. Bischof about pouring the slab for the restroom.

Sally Kruse discussed budget for swimming pool. Only had $10,000 in budget, rest
to come from pool revenue. We were given the figure of $17,000 for pool operation
1974-75. After checking Sally found only $2,200 in City records. It seems that
$14,000 was construction costs for the pool.

Discussed closing pool for public swimming, but keep pool open for school program
through October,

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 p.m.
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